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April 27, 2020

Dear Families,

We would like to open up registration for Family Faith Formation for the 2020-2021 year. The registration form can also be found on our website, stjohnnepomucene.com. Since we do not know what the next religion year is going to look like, we are going forward with our usual form, asking you to choose your day and time for your child/children’s classes with the knowledge that this could change. It will good for us to begin registration now, so we can place our order for the necessary materials that we will need for next year.

We will not be imposing any kind of late fee at this time and we ask that you send your registration form in as soon as possible, even if you cannot pay at this time. 

Thank you and many blessings,

Kathy Russell-Sica

Director of Family Faith Formation
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